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Dear Parliament of Australia, 
My name is Ruby Canavan and I am 10 years old. 
I live in Melbourne Victoria and I am emailing this because I have loved Orang-
Utans since I was a toddler and I am devastated to hear that people are cutting 
down Orang-Utans habitats for Palm Oil but the thing is people are labeling 
palm oil as vegetable oil! 
Now I know there still around now but what happens in 10-15 years when this 
labeling is still going on. I would really like you to change this despicable fault 
and help these poor creatures to live a very long and Happy Life. 
Thanking you 
Yours Sincerely 

Ruby Canavan   
 




